PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
The Fulton County Commissioners will hold two public hearings on the planned
use of 2020-21 Human Services Block Grant funds in Fulton County. The first
hearing will be held on Tuesday, July 7, 2020, at 9:00 a.m. in the Fulton County
Commissioner’s Office.
The second hearing will be held on Tuesday, July 14, 2020 at 12:30 p.m. in

the conference room at Buchanan State Forest, Resource Management Center
(Conference Room), 25185 Great Cove Road. McConnellsburg, Pa. It will be held
in conjunction with the Partner Meeting of the Fulton County Family Partnership.

You may join this meeting via zoom with the following link:
https://us02web.zoom.us/}/85686985618?pwd=am1kREtYNHAYNWxiVGphMGUyUk50Zz09

The block grant consists of five funding streams and allows counties the
flexibility to decide where the money is needed most. Those funding streams are:
Mental Health Community Programs; Intellectual Disabilities, Community Base;
Homeless Assistance Program; Act 152 (Drug & Alcohol) Behavioral Health
Services Initiative; and Human Services Development Fund.

Questions and comments, both written and/or oral, are invited and welcomed.
Also, if you are unable to attend either hearing or wish to make oral comments or
questions, you may make special arrangements by calling Julia Dovey at 717-485-
6767.
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